
Exhibit B 
ZONE-24-0002 

 
Statement of Intent and Purpose 

 

The purpose of this zoning request is to change the current zoning from Single Family-15 to 
a Planned Development to be able to comply with the Town of Prosper’s platting 
requirements in order to subdivide the property into two lots.  The future plan for the property 
will be to sell the lots. 


